
Regional Māori Health Services 
In Tauranga Hospital, we have the privilege of having the Regional Māori Health Services 
(RMHS) which provide a range of services, aiming to assist the Bay of Plenty District Health 
Board to reach high-need, at risk, communities. We are working towards increasing Māori 
for Māori services. 
The paediatric outpatient RMHS clinics are run by 5 paediatric consultants and 1 senior 
paediatric registrar. There is also a clinical nurse and social worker on site. There is access to 
all external and internal services available to Tauranga Hospital and the BOPDHB. 
Location 
Our RMHS is located within the hospital grounds, in the west wing of Silver Birch House. This 
site can be accessed via Clark street gate 4 with easy access to car parks directly adjacent to 
Silver Birch House 
 
Paediatrics – what can you do? 
We are aiming to improve the service provided to our tamariki (children) and are asking for 
your help when referring children to the paediatric outpatient department.  
Any child of Māori descent is eligible to be seen in the RMHS outpatient clinic. We ask that 
you clarify the ethnicity of the child and inform the family of this service. 
If the family agree to be seen in the RMHS outpatient clinic please highlight this in your 
usual referral to the paediatric outpatient clinic. 
 
If you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact: 
 
Lyn Riddiford (Paediatric administration co ordinator)  Lyn.Riddiford@bopdhb.govt.nz 
Marama Tauranga (RMHS nurse leader)                       Marama.Tauranga@bopdhb.govt.nz 
Tambra Trist (Paediatrician)                                           Tambra.Trist@bopdhb.govt.nz 
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